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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 10:38 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Dockets 20170235 

 
Consumer correspondence for docket 20170235. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 8:51 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Cc: Smruti Samal 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
Submitted over website. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 8:38 AM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: sisillip@hotmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Paul Sisilli 
Company: Vero Beach Electric 
Primary Phone: (772) 201-0057 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: sisillip@hotmail.com 
 
Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
As a Vero Beach resident and rate payer of Vero Beach Electric Utility, I wish it to be known that I am deeply troubled by 
the obstruction and delay of the sale of our utility to FPL. This should not be happening and the proposed sale should 
proceed as planned on 10/1/2018. 
Thank you, 
Paul Sisilli 
 
 




